
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DANBY TOWNSHIP 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Tuesday October 20, 2020 at 7:00 PM 

 

Danby Township Hall 

13122 Charlotte Hwy 

Sunfield MI 48890 

 

The following request will be considered: 

 

The Portland Federal Credit Union has applied for a 

variance from the zoning ordinance to install a 

ground sign with an electronic colored message area 

in the sign.  The sign is proposed at 9077 Charlotte 

Hwy, Portland.  The zoning ordinance section is 

12.02 (C) (8) (9). 

 

A copy of the application will be available for 

review displayed at the Township Hall and on the 

website www.danbytwp.org.  Public comment will 

be accepted at the meeting.  Written comments will 

also be considered if received at the Township Hall 

(see address above) prior to the meeting date.  

Comments may also be emailed to:  

zoningadmin@msn.com.   

 

Property owners within 300 feet of the applicant’s 

parcel will get this notice by mail.  It is also 

published in the Portland R&O. 

mailto:zoningadmin@msn.com

